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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON

UI 163

In the Matter of the Application of
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC
COMPANY (PGE) to Enter Into a Master
Services Agreement with ENRON CORP.
(ENE) and the Subsidiaries of PGE and
ENE, Affiliated Interests.

)
)
)
)
)
)

ORDER

DISPOSITION:  FILING WITHDRAWN; DOCKET CLOSED

Portland General Electric Company (PGE) filed the above captioned
application on September 15, 1997, and a subsequent application on October 10, 1997.
On March 24, 2000, PGE filed an updated Master Services Agreement.  The March 28
filing is docketed as UI 181.  On May 2, 2000, PGE filed a letter requesting that the
Commission allow it to withdraw the UI 163 filing.  Commission Staff concurs with the
request.  The request should be granted.  There is no reason to pursue this matter further.

ORDER

IT IS ORDERED that the request by Portland General Electric Company
to withdraw the UI 163 application is granted and the docket is closed.

Made, entered, and effective  ____________________________.

______________________________
Ron Eachus

Chairman

______________________________
Roger Hamilton

Commissioner

______________________________
Joan H. Smith
Commissioner
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